Notice

THE CHURCH OF

Date: October 9, 2006 JESUS CHRIST

OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS

To: The following leaders in the United States and Canada:
Stake, Mission, and District Presidents; Bishops and Branch Presidents;
and Directors for Temporal Affairs

From: Office of the Presiding Bishopric

Subject: Toll-free Support Number for Unit Copiers, Printers, Multi-function Devices

A new toll-free telephone number has been established as a single information, service
and support source for printers, copiers, multifunctional devices, toner supplies, and paper.
Please give this new telephone number to meetinghouse librarians, clerks, and stake
technology specialists: 1-800-537-7192.



This notice is being distributed in English only in the United States and Canada. If leaders need it in other
languages, they may contact the Area Presidency who can forward requests to Project Coordination at Church
headquarters (ext. 22933). 03930




